Elsen, Nikki

From: Chuck Lee <friendsofthemarsh@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 8:38 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Board of Public Works

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

| am interested in item # 22-0166 regarding the marsh on the agenda for the Board of Public Works meeting this
morning.

Please send me the log in details to join the meeting and speak.

| assume this item will be moved into closed session. If that is the case and there is no opportunity to speak, please
provide the committee with this statement:

“There are many important questions regarding lead remediation options, waste removal, and cost that need to be
addressed through completion of the Remediation Action Options Report (RAOR). In the best interests of the marsh, to
avoid damage to the marsh and to Myrick Park, the Friends of the Marsh urge the city to make funds available to move
this analysis of options along.”

Chuck Lee, President
Friends of the La Crosse River Marsh



